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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 11:42 AM
To: 'tammymfrank@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good morning Miss Frank,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Collin D Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
CRoehner@psc.state.fl.us 
850-413-6760 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: tammymfrank@everyactioncustom.com <tammymfrank@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 1:59 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
I got solar panels last year, so I have net metering. From what I understand from FP&l, I get $0.01 for electricity that FPL 
charges $0.04 for. So basically, they are making a $0.03 profit on every extra kilowatt of electricity that I generate. I 
don't understand why they want to stop this. Are they so desperate for profits that they have to take my one cent away 
as well?  you're probably aware of the fact that, in spite of what our President says, global warming is real, and the more 
people that go solar, the less pollutants we emit the atmosphere.  Please, encourage solar don't discourage it. there is 
no justifiable reason for getting rid of net metering other than that flicker power and light wants even more profits. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Tammy Frsnk 
Hollywood, FL 33021 




